
 

 

 

MOUNT PLEASANT OPTIMISATION 

IPC REGISTRATION & HEARING 

 REGISTER NOW 
 

 Mach Energy’s Mt Pleasant Optimisation Project is scheduled for an Independent 

Planning Commission hearing on 7 & 8 July 2022. 
 

 Registrations for speakers are due by midday 27 June 2022.  Public submissions 

are due by 15 July 2022. 
 

 The Mt Pleasant Optimisation proposal will: 

  extract more than two times the amount of coal per annum than what is currently 

being extracted – over an additional 22 year period; 

  increase blasting by more than 60%; 

  result in air quality and noise exceedances – affecting more than 60 residences; 

  create an overburden dump more than 6km long and 360m high; 

  have unacceptable visual impacts - visible from the New England Highway, 

Muswellbrook & Aberdeen; 

  create a 3km final void and increase salinity – that will take close to 1000 years 

to recover; 

  change our landscape forever. 
 

 The HTBA will be objecting to this proposal but we need your help. 

 If you have not already done so please register to speak by midday Monday 27 

June 2022 and please send in a submission. 
  

 Link to the speaker Registration and written submissions is here 

 https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2022/05/mt-pleasant-optimisation-project-

ssd-10418 
 

Your community voice is important and needs to be heard. 

Please help. 
 

If you have any questions or need assistance please contact Hellen  

(hellen@htba.com.au) 

 


